
  Northern Area District Council  
#7 – 423 Elliott St.  

Quesnel, BC V2J 1Y6 
 

We acknowledge the NADC office is on the territory of the L’hatako Dené 

 

 
February 28, 2021 
 
 
RE: CUPE BC President Candidate’s Forum 
 Saturday, March 13, 2021 at 1 pm (PST) 
 
 
We would like to invite all of our affiliated locals, and especially delegates to the CUPE 
BC Convention to an All Candidates Zoom meeting with candidates on Saturday, March 
13th starting at 1 pm PST.  
 
We will have questions from the NADC Executive, and will also open the floor to 
affiliated Locals. Candidates will have the opportunity for a three minute opening 
speech, two minute question replies, and a three minute closing speech.  
 
The Executive Committee has prepared the following three questions, after which the 
floor will be open to members for a Q&A. 

1. Would the candidate support having two RVPs on the Executive Board to 
represent the North? 

2. How do you plan to connect with all regions of BC? 
3. How will you make strides in both promoting & enhancing membership 

engagement in the North? 
 
Please reply to the NADC Recording Secretary with the names and emails of your 
members and delegates who will attend on the form provided.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for our locals to speak with the CUPE BC Executive Board 
candidates, and raise awareness for issues in the North! 
 
In Solidarity, 
Lori McKee 
NADC Recording Secretary 
lmckee@live.ca  
 
 
 


